
United States Department of the Interior 
FISH AND WILDJ..TFE SERVICE 

Sacramento Fish and Wildlife Olfice 
2800 Cottage Way, Room W-2605 

Sacramento, California.9582S1846 

Inreply refer to: 

1-1-07-TA-1234 

JUL 1 2 aWr DOCKET 
Steve Zaminski 
Managing Director DATE JuL 1 2 2007 
Starwood Power-Midway, LLC 
591 West Putnam Avenue 
Greenwich. CT 06830 

Subject: 	 Memorandum of Understanding between the Starwood Power -Midway, 
LL€ and the USFWS. 

Dear: Mr. Zaminski: 

Enclosed is the Memorandum of Understanding WOU) between the Starwood Power - Midway, 
LLC and the Sacramento Fish and Wildlife Office (SFWO). Lfyou are satisfied with the MOU 
please sign it, make copies for reference, and return the original to the Service address above. 

Once the SFWO receives the signed MOU, we will prepare a Biological Opinion for the 
proposed project. If you have any questions regarding U~isMOU, plcasc contact Jason Hanni, or 
Susan Jones, the San Joaquin Valley Branch Chief, at (916) 414-6600. 

Sincere1 

Kenneth D. Sanchez 
Acting Field Supervisor 

cc: Patrick Mock, URS Corporation, San Diego. California 


























